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I just want you to know that a day doesn't go by in my life that I am not sickened to 
think that some of the drugs and products that I use has caused the death or 
suffering of an innocent, pain feeling animal.  I know thousands of people who feel 
just as I do.  In my heart I know that there is a better and kinder way and it is your 
hands to bring that into being.  Please use this power that has been given to you to 
take this job extremely seriously and opt for a better world by eliminating so very 
much useless suffering and death.  Please know that the day will come that we, 
who have allowed this to go on for so long will be looked upon by history as 
heartless and cruel beyond belief.  There are clearly much better ways already 
available to end so much useless and repetitive testing.  No matter how much 
money is made, remember that a living, feeling creature has suffered endlessly to 
the point that dying is a kindness.  Year after tortuous year for some, a lifetime 
spent suffering--it must end.
Connie Mogull 


